
 

Dear Camper/Parent or Guardian 

 

Greetings! Well a new year is here and yes it is time to think about CAMP!  

 

Please begin praying about attending camp and your family’s specific financial needs to attend. For youth 
planning to attend FUGE camp this year the deadline for your deposit of $50 is due by February 1st. Some 
of you participated in our first fund raiser back in October which means your youth may already have 
earned their deposit.  If you are not sure please check with the church office.  

 

Some of our youth could not participate in fund raisers last year. So, if that is the case do not to worry. 
We have developed a payment schedule for your family: 

January-June your family is able to pay $71 per month, per child and by June camp will be paid for. 
Simply put camp fee and your child’s name on the memo line of your check and it will be added to their 
camp account. You can turn your check into the office or drop it in the offering plate on any Sunday 
morning.  The cost of camp is the same as last year, $425. 

 

FUGE dates are June 11-17 and we will travel to North Greenville University in Greenville, South 
Carolina.  

 

For those attending CENTRIKID camp your cost has stayed the same this year. The camp dates are June 
19-23 and we will be returning to Lake Yale Baptist Assembly in Leesburg, Florida. You are invited to 
participate in any and all of our fund raisers. I’ve been promised no MOSQUITOS!  

 

We have worked out a payment plan for you as well.  The cost of CENTRIKID is $375.  

By paying only $62.50 each month between January and June your camp will be paid for. Simply put 
your child’s name and camp fee on the memo line of your check. You can drop them by the church office 
or place in the offering plate on any Sunday morning. Your $50 deposit is due by February 15th.  

For all campers remember your deposit is included in the total cost. 

There will be more information coming your way in the future, with our Valentine Fundraiser on 
February, Saturday 11th.  This was an extremely successful fundraiser and looking forward to all 
attending camp to participate.  If you have any questions about camp feel free to ask. 

 

God Bless!   


